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June 25, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Templemead Community, 

 

 

After seven wonderful years as Principal of Templemead Elementary School, I am writing to share 

that I will be retiring at the end of this school year. 

 

Working at Templemead has been one of the most rewarding experiences of my life. It has been 

an honour and a joy to serve such a vibrant, caring, and resilient school community. Over the years, 

I’ve had the privilege of watching students grow, supporting staff in their incredible work, and 

connecting with families whose commitment to their children’s education is inspiring. 

 

This role has taught me more than I could have imagined - about leadership, learning, and above 

all, about myself. Most importantly, I have learned that kindness is what prevails over everything. 

In every hallway smile, every encouraging word, and every act of support between staff, students, 

and families, I’ve seen how powerful compassion can be in shaping a school culture. 

 

To the students: thank you for your curiosity, energy, and endless potential. To the staff: your 

dedication has been a daily source of motivation. And to the families: thank you for trusting me to 

be part of your children’s educational journey. 

 

As I step into this next chapter, I do so with a full heart and deep gratitude. Templemead will 

always hold a special place in my life. 

 

 

With sincere thanks, 

 
Mr. Williamson, Principal 

Templemead Elementary School 
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